
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

The weeks are flying by and I have been really pleased with how well some of the 
older children have been supporting the younger children, from helping them in 
the dinner hall to making sure they have their coats zipped up!   

This week in school 

Acorns, this week, have been exploring ice, how its made and how it can be used. 
Nursery have been reading Not a Box and Not a Stick this week and making items 
linked to these stories. Reception have been writing their Christmas letter. Year 
1 have been testing materials for absorbency in science and used 2d shapes in 
math’s. Year 2 have been exploring cars, looking at their wheels and axels as part 
of their DT topic. Year 3 have written a sequel for their book Voices in the Park 
and have been focusing on their 4 and 8 times tables. Year 4 had a clay modelling 
workshop where the models they made will be displayed in Stockton Town Centre. 
Year 5 had a visit too Teesside High to learn more about Vikings, Greeks and Latin. 
Year 6 sold bracelets, to help fund their London trip, and wanted to say thank you 
for all of the donations.  

Breakfast and Afterschool Club  

Please ensure that if you are dropping your child off at breakfast club you bring 
them to the door of the cabin and not leave them at the outside gate to ensure 
that they arrive safely. We have extended our wraparound provision from straight 
afterschool until 6pm, if you would like to make use of either breakfast club or 
afterschool club then please book via the app. 

Coats 

The weather this week has really taken a turn and the children need to be 
wrapped up in warm clothes. Please ensure that your child has a coat everyday in 
school. Lots of parents are now sending children to school with hats and gloves, 
please can I ask that you write the child’s name in them to help with getting them 
back to the right person. 

Late 

If you are late in a morning then please ensure that you come and sign the children 
into the office school so that they can be registered properly. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

Year 6 parents London 

meeting Tuesday 26th 

November @5:30 

 

Friday 29th November 

Own clothes day, 

donations for 

Christmas fair 

 

Friday 6th December 

School Christmas Fair 

5pm – 7pm 

 

Wednesday 11th 

December 

Christmas dinner and 

Christmas jumper day 

 

Tuesday 17th 

December 

EYFS performance @ 

10.30am 

 

Tuesday 17th 

December 

Christmas carols in the 

playground @2.45pm 

 

Wednesday 18th 

December 

KS1 performance @ 

2pm 

 

Thursday 19th 

December KS2 

performance @ 1.30pm 

and 6.30pm 
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